Principal Sparling School

Fri-yay Flyer! \ |

September 27, 2024

Dear Principal Sparling Community,

What an incredible week! We conducted our first Fire Drill on Monday,
September 23rd and also added our Evacuation Drill which led us for a walk to
Sargent Park School. Fire Drills are monthly before the 23rd of each month.
The safety of the children and staff at the school is our number one priority. We

will conduct safety drills throughout the year, so we can be safe and prepared
for any emergency.

The Terry Fox event was a success with everyone at the school walking, jogging
and running around our field to remember our ?reat Canadian hero, Terry Fox.
The Twoonles for Terry fundraising initiative will support cancer research and we
want to thank everyone for their generosity.

We will celebrate National Truth and Reconciliation Day this afternoon, Friday,
September 27, 2024. We will be led by our drum group for a walk around the
school, followed by a smudge, a message from Mr. Rana and concluding with
every child attaching a small orange shirt on the fence.

Next week will be October, and we look forward to our second month of joy, love
and learning.

Just a reminder that Picture Day is next week Friday, October 4th and our
Breakf?st Program continues to serve a nutritious meal from 8:30-9:00am. All
are welcome.

Have a great warm restful weekend everyone.

Actively yours,

Lloyd Rana
Principal
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